
	

Our school assesses students on a regular basis but each year all of our students 
throughout the key stages take part in a whole school assessment week which 

coincides with formal exams for the older students.

In recognition of the students’ efforts they were rewarded with a trip to Flamingo 
Land. This was a double celebration in that Flamingo Land had just opened after the 
pandemic and it was great to see all of our young people being able to go out and 

have  fun. 

There was something for everyone with all the rides and all the different species of 
animals. As a follow up to this we have joined the Wildlife Trust and for the month of 
June we will be taking part in a ‘30 Days Wild’ challenge where students take part in 
outdoor activities including more education around recycling, building bat and bird 

boxes, litter picking, fundraising and much more.      
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